April 18, 2018
This is a decision paper.

TO: 

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Terrie Morgan, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Naming the district child care center
ISSUE:
In July the district will open a child care center located at 521 Charlemagne Blvd., Elizabethtown, KY.  All district employees and full time students attending ECTC will be eligible for child care.  The board needs to name the new center.

RECOMMENDATION:    I recommend the board name the new district child care center the HCS Early Learning Academy.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve naming the new district child care center the HCS Early Learning Academy.

